
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 12/13/2011 10:11:07 AM 
To: 'michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Cardinals Day in San Carlos 

Sounds good. Sorry I missed it. Be at Max's at 5? 

From: Gaivin, Michael J. [mailto:michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 09:27 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Cardinals Day in San Carlos 

John, 
Thought you would like to hear that December 12th was declared St. Louis Cardinals Day in San 
Carlos in honor of St. Louis player Daniel Descalso who resides in San Carlos. 
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